From: Todd E Hurlbut [mailto:t_hurlbut@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2009 4:44 PM

To: Mike Langford

Subject: Re: Meeting on Wednesday

Hi Mike,

I appreciate your position and think it's best that I resign from the commission to allow someone with more time
to serve. My business is taking much more of my time than a year ago just to keep it afloat and I do not foresee
that changing anytime soon. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time on the commission and regret I have not
contributed as much as I had hoped. Please let me know if there is a procedure to resign or if you'd like me to
stay on until a suitable replacement is found.

Best Regards,
Todd

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry




